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Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you for your application to DCU Research Ethics Committee (REC). Further to 
full committee review, DCU REC are pleased to issue approval for this research 
proposal. This approval is conditional on the DCU Data Protection Unit (DPU) 
approving the project and any related documentation, such as a data protection impact 
assessment (DPIA). Research should not begin until this is in place. 
 
DCU REC’s consideration of all ethics applications are dependent upon the information 
supplied by the researcher. This information is expected to be truthful and accurate. 
Researchers are responsible for ensuring that their research is carried out in 
accordance with the information provided in their ethics application.  
 
Materials used to recruit participants should note that ethical approval for this project 
has been obtained from the Dublin City University Research Ethics Committee. As part 
of DCU REC’s ongoing monitoring process, during your research you may be asked 
to provide DCU REC with a progress report. Should substantial modifications to the 
research protocol be required at a later stage, a further amendment submission should 
be made to the REC. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,    

  

 
  

 
 
 

Dr. Melrona Kirrane 
Chairperson 
DCU Research Ethics Committee    
         

          


